
 

Pat Lee Lipert 

17th March 1944 – 28th December 2021 

 

We have been deeply saddened to have lost, Pat Lipert, the wife of our Treasurer, Leslie 

Lipert. Pat was one of our most loyal and active Committee members, and her burial in 

the Penzance Jewish Cemetery is the first of a resident member of the Jewish 

Community in Cornwall since 1911. The service was conducted by Adam Feldman and 

was attended by numerous members of Kehillat Kernow. The Committee of the Friends 

of the cemetery was represented by Jon Pender (Chairman), Mandy Pearce (Secretary) 

and Keith Pearce (Custodian). Pat was a gentle, committed and generous person, and 

she will be greatly missed by us all. 

                                      May her memory be for a Blessing  

 


